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 NOTIFICATION 
ADMISSION TO B.PHARM(LATERAL ENTRY)-2019 

FILLING UP OF VACANT SEATS 
              After the second phase of allotment to B.Pharm (Lateral Entry) course for 
the year 2019, there is one seat in Govt. Pharmacy College and 108 seats in Self-
financing colleges remaining vacant. The vacancy details are published in the 
website www.cee.kerala.gov.in. The vacant seat in Govt. Pharmacy College will be 
filled by the Director of Medical Education and the vacant seats in self-financing 
colleges will be filled by the concerned colleges from the rank list prepared by the 
Commissioner for Entrance Examinations on or before 30/11/2019, 5 pm. Those 
candidates who did not get any admission to B.Pharm (Lateral Entry) course for the 
year 2019 can contact the Director of Medical Education and concerned Self-
financing colleges, where vacancy exists for admission to B.Pharm (Lateral Entry) 
course on or before 30/11/2019.    
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